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This rule is racist, inequitable, and against the law. The law strictly prohibits the 

"government" from collecting lists of names of gun owners. It does so knowing at 

some point, politically corrupt racist people will use the government to disarm 

portions of the population who support political opponents for power. You say they 

need lists to ensure criminals and mentally unstable people don't get guns. Then, 

once you have listed, and the peasants start revolting as your policies destroy the 

state and economy, you will have to blame the supporters of your political enemies 

as threats and mentally unstable - like the democrat party did in the 19th century to 

keep blacks from having guns and Biden did on his last State of the Union calling 

Trump's threats to the US. Then you will use the lists to collect guns from their 

political enemy's supporters right before you oppress them as scapegoats for your 

horrible policies. Also, you are making the process cost prohibitive for the poor. Since 

you all have said the highest proportion of the poor is people of color, I must ask why 

you deny them firearms. RACISM. The bottom line, you are trying to keep poor 

people - the minorities.- from getting guns while the rich will have the means to do so. 

Why?   


